
 
 
May 29, 2018 
 
Re: CIMA/MusicOntario Questionnaire 
 
Thank you for taking the time to write to the Ontario PC Party with important questions from the 
Canadian Independent Music Association and MusicOntario. Please find answers to your 
questionnaire below: 
 
1. & 2. Music and the arts are important to Ontarians, a PC Government would look to make the 
necessary investments to help the industry thrive. 
  
3. A PC government would support reciprocity with the United States when it comes to artists 
touring on either side of the border. We will work with all relevant partners to try to make this 
happen. 
  
4. A PC government would strongly support Ontario's live music sector. We will explore ways to 
ensure that that sector thrives and remains competitive. 
  
5. Intellectual property and copyright laws are within the jurisdiction of the federal government. 
Nevertheless, a PC government would work with federal colleagues to facilitate creation and 
retention of intellectual property within Ontario's commercial music industry. 
  
6. A PC government would support efforts to develop opportunities within the commercial music 
industry for all Ontarians, including members of priority groups. 
 
Our team is focused on providing a clear alternative to voters. After 15 years of high taxes and 
government mismanagement under the Wynne Liberals, the people of Ontario are ready for 
change. 
 
Thank you again for writing to us on such an important issue and please do not hesitate to 
reach out if you have any further concerns. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
The Ontario PC Party 

FOR THE PEOPLE 


